
2022 AKDHA Family & Friends 84th Annual Reunion 
Friday, September 9th through Sunday, September 11th 

 

Friday night  
All reunion attendee’s enjoyed a delicious home cooked buffet style dinner and it was very appreciate 
by all. 
 

Afterwards the planned music was cancelled, so all enjoyed the extra time of fellowship and sharing 
their family information. 
 

We all want to thank Worth Pearce for setting up his camera again this year for our AKDHA Annual 
Reunion Friday Night Group Photo.  Tim Killian and Worth always pay the at most attention to the 
details in getting a great photo. 
 

Saturday  
Many went to the Billy Graham Library and Museum field trip over to Charlotte, NC.  It was amazing 
experience to all who attended. 
 

Afterwards our required annual business meeting was conducted back at Mt. Zion Lutheran. 
James Caldwell did not attend this year’s reunion. His beloved wife of 60 years, Jimmie Dean Caldwell, 
Chandler OK, passed away on Sept. 3, 2021. 
Jimmy Price, Blacksburg VA, had hip surgery back early June. He is doing well. 
Oldest Person at Killian Reunion: Worth Pearce, at 93 years young, 
Youngest Person at Killian Reunion: Cathy Killian (wife of President Eric Killian) and Kendall Sipe (son of 
Kimberly Sipe) 25 yrs. Old, 
Farthest Traveled at Killian Reunion: Bill & Margaret Killian, Waco TX. 
 

The 2022-2023 elected officers took place with the following updates: 
Eddie Killian was elected President, 
Bill Killian (Waco, TX) was elected Vice-President, 
Tim Killian resigned as Treasurer and Chaplin, Eric Killian was elected as Treasurer, 
Sue Killian resigned as Co-Treasure and Welcome Committee, Cathy Killian was elected as Co-Treasurer, 
Linda Killian resigned as Board Member-At-Large and Welcome Committee Chairperson, Doris Pope was 
appointed to step from Welcome Committee Members to Chairperson, 
Chaplin is open. 
 

Afterwards everyone enjoyed an old fashion Homemade Ice Cream Social Again as dependable as ever, 
Worth Pearce and Tim Killian took our Saturday Night Group Photo. 
 

Sunday  
Everyone attended either Old St. Paul’s or Mt. Zion Lutheran for worship services. 
 

We all enjoyed a very good meal served by the Mt. Zion Lutheran women. 
 

Afterwards we had a short recap of the annual business meeting and said our farewell until next year. 
 
      Eddie Killian, President 


